
Errata Note 

7 June 2024 

It has come to the attention of the City Corporation that the following places in the Evidence 
Base incorporate incorrect maps.  

Strategic Views Impact Assessment – Part 1- p. 3; Part 2 p.18 
Tower of London Heritage Impact Assessment (HIA) – p.3 
St Paul’s Heritage Impact Assessment (HIA) – p.3  

In these places the map below should have been incorporated, with respect to the City Cluster 
Tall Buildings area, instead of the maps as published.  

The map below shows the proposed Tall Building areas as set out in p.197 of the City Plan 2040 
(fig. 14). This shows the correct boundary for the City Cluster Tall Buildings. 
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